
   

A MYSTERY SOLVED? 

 

A lively Italian counterpart to this Newsletter Is the Collegemento Pro Sindone published 

from Rome. In the most recent issue, March/April 1989, Professor Emanuela Marinelli tells 

how she visited the remote "ghost town" of Ani in eastern Turkey, in order to find and study 

the possible Byzantine representation of the Shroud described and sketched by Dermot and 

Jacynth Hope Simpson. Readers may recall this was reported our Newsletter no. 15. It now 

appears that what the Hope Simpsons saw was most likely a representation not of the Shroud, 

but of the Raising of Lazarus. Never mind... it could have been a key discovery! 

 


